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Attention: Ms. Kirsten Walli 
 Board Secretary 
 
Dear Ms. Walli: 
 
Subject: Union Gas Limited – Distribution Rates for 2013 
 OEB File No. EB-2011-0210 
 TransCanada PipeLines Limited (TransCanada)  
 Revisions to Interrogatory Responses 
  
 
TransCanada has identified minor errors in its interrogatory responses filed with the Board yesterday 
that it seeks to correct.  
 
In the response to Union-TCPL 6, TransCanada referred to seven presentations.  This number is not 
correct and comes from TransCanada’s response to a similar information request made in the context 
of current NEB proceeding RH-003-2011. Only one of the seven presentations identified in the   
RH-003-2011 proceeding pertained to the conversion of Mainline facilities to oil service.  
TransCanada has accordingly updated the response to Union-TCPL 6 to refer to one, rather than 
seven presentations. 
 
TransCanada is also providing a corrected version of the response to Union-TCPL 5 to reflect the 
removal of drafting notes that were inadvertently included.    
 
 
Sincerely, 
TransCanada PipeLines Limited 
 
Original Signed by 
 
Elizabeth Swanson 
Associate General Counsel 
Law and Regulatory Research 
Enclosure 


